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Dear Parents and Carers 
 

As part of our science topic of “Life on Earth” this year we have organised an educational visit to the 
London Wetland Centre in Barnes.  The site offers 100 acres of wild wetlands, with ponds, pools 
and marshes.  There is the opportunity to visit ‘World Wetlands’ and also use the interactive 
discovery centre.  Children will be able to go on nature trails, explore the different habitats and the 
wildlife that lives there, watch birds from the multi storey hides and will also take part in a pond 
dipping session organised by Wetland’s own educational staff.  A risk assessment has been carried 
out by Bonneville and Wetland centre staff, with health and safety issues considered.   

 
The trip will take place on Thursday13th July. The coaches will depart from school at 9.20 a.m. and 
return by about 3.00 p.m.  Please make sure that your child wears suitable clothes, i.e. sensible 
shoes for walking and a waterproof jacket if there is a possibility of rain. 
 
The total cost of this visit is £10, which should be given to class teachers by Friday 7th July                               
together with the signed permission form below.  If you are able to accompany us on this trip, 
please also indicate this on the reply slip. 

  
This has been a busy year for all Year 2 pupils and, as well as being educational, we know that this 
trip will be a lot of fun! 

 
Thank you for all your support. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
Year 2 teachers 

 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
Name _______________________________________  Class __________________________ 
 
I give permission for my child to go on the visit to Barnes Wetland Centre. 

 
I enclose payment of £10                
I will be able to help on the visit          
I would like the school to provide a packed lunch   

 
 

Signed ………………………………………………….. 

 
 


